

Bureau of Environmental Health

8930 Stanford Boulevard, Columbia, MD 21045 Main: 410-313-2640 | Fax: 410-313-2648 TDD 410-313-2323 | Toll Free 1-866-313-6300 www.hchealth.org

Facebook: www.facebook.com/hocohealth
Twitter: HowardCoHealthDep

Maura J. Rossman, M.D., Health Officer

MEMORANDUM

TO: Homebuilders

FROM: Jeff Williams

Program Supervisor, Well & Septic Program

RE: Wet Season Ending

DATE: April 25, 2016

The Health Department will no longer accept percolation testing applications for wet season soil testing as of April 25, 2016. Contact the Well & Septic Program at 410-313-1771 with any questions.